
 

Find out more about Centennial’s OSLT Healthcare 

Courses   

ZOOM INFORMATION SESSION:  ALL WELCOME! 

 

There will be an information session on the OSLT (Occupation-specific Language 

Training) healthcare courses offered at Centennial College this winter 2024.  

 

Date:   Wed. Dec. 6, 2023 

Time:  6:30 to 7:30 pm 

Zoom link: https://centennialcollege.zoom.us/j/97010821319 

 

 

(You may have to download the Zoom app to access this meeting.) 

 

This is a chance to:  find out more about our courses 

   meet other participants 

   decide whether to register 

 

Kindy send me your resume unless you have sent it already.  Also, please scan and send 

your Canadian Language Benchmark results if available. If you are unable to make this 

session, and are still interested in the course, kindly let me know. 

 

 

Looking forward to meeting you, 

 

Pamela Humpage 

Centennial College 

OSLT Outreach Coordinator 

416.289.5000 x 57405 

 

 

   

https://centennialcollege.zoom.us/j/97010821319

